Notes from the Board Meeting 3/14/2002

The MCCI Board met this evening to discuss new ways of providing media for the town of Montague. 

A proposal was advanced for publishing a weekly newspaper, to be called the Montague Reporter, out of the the Third Street studios of MCTV. The proposed tabloid would cost 40 cents an issue, carry no more than 25% advertising, be distributed in all five villages or by subscription, and feature the reporting, photography, and art work of interested Montague residents. People willing to work towards the creation of such a newspaper should contact David Detmold at 863-9200 or Arthur Evans at 367-0149. The Board supported the concept, conditional on a full business plan being presented at the next meeting.

Another proposal was offered to begin broadcasting internet radio for the town of Montague from the Third Street facility. This could be in interim step to the creation of a Montague radio station, pending FCC approval of MCCI's application for a low power radio license. The Board is expecting word from the FCC on their application soon, but even if approved, an eighteen month period must elapse before full radio broadcast may begin. Therefore, the Board gave tentative approval to the concept of internet radio broadcasts from the Third Street studios, as a way of organizing and training a group of local broadcasters to produce news and music radio for the town via the internet. Start up costs for internet radio transmission are expected to be in the range of $1,000. The board authorized David to begin the task of fundraising to meet this goal.

Regular videotaping of town events will continue, with the hope of broadcasting some through Channel 15 (GCTV) and making videotapes also available through the branch libraries. 

An offer was made to share MCTV's copy of the O'Bryan Hearing tapes from day five with GCTV, since they seemed to have experienced some technical difficulty with their videotapes of that session.

The Board voted to postpone MCCI's annual meeting until Wednesday April 24th, at 7PM, to allow time to find candidates from throughout Montague to consider joining the reorganized Board. 

Interested parties should contact Mike Langknecht at: 367-9408.  

